(This email is sent on behalf of Centre for Learning Enhancement And Research, CUHK)

Dear Full-time First-Year Undergraduate Students

During to the current pandemic, we would like to investigate the impacts of online or blended learning (Mixed Mode) on the First-year University students. The duration of the survey will be from now onwards up to the end of July 2021.

All the information will be kept confidential for research in teaching and learning purposes. This survey has obtained approval for ethics clearance from the Survey and Behavioral Research Ethics Committee of CUHK for collecting data involving human participants. Ethics Reference No: SBRE-20-667.

(Facilitating Blended Learning (Mixed Mode) Research on First-year University Students)

https://cloud.itsc.cuhk.edu.hk/mycuform/view.php?id=1000628

I can be contacted at <u>jesselee@cuhk.edu.hk</u> if you have any enquiries about the survey or contact me at 3943-6460.

Best wishes,

Jesse LEE Research Assistant. Centre for Learning Enhancement And Research